
Dear	Demetria	and	Stephen 

I’ve	sent	you	just	now	by	WeTransfer	the	SWNP	which	has	incorporated	the	Reg	14	 
consultation	comments	and	the	feedback	from	the	Health	Checker.	The	health	check	
recommended	the	tightening	up	of	some	phrases	to	make	them	more	effective	but	made	no	
material	 change	to	the	spirit	or	intentions	of	the	plan.	So	we	do	not	need	to	re-consult.	 

For	completeness, it	was	approved	by	Full	Council	to	send	to	you	on	December	14th – 
minute	reference: 

FC 151-20 Update on Saffron Walden Neighbourhood 
Plan (NP) 
It was Resolved: 
To note that the NP had been subject to an 
independent health check and recommended 
changes made. The NP as presented was 
approved by Council for submission to UDC 
under Regulation 15 of the Neighbourhood 
Planning (General) 

I	sent	it	as	a	PDF with	everything	combined	in	one	document.	If	this	becomes	unwieldy	or	 
you	need	it	in	word, then	I	can	happily	send	you	sections, as	required. 

Best	wishes 

Planning and Projects Development Officer 
Saffron Walden Town Council 
11	Emson Close 
Saffron Walden 
Essex CB10	 1HL 


